
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS 
2020 COMMUNITY HOUSING IMPACT & PRESERVATION PROGRAM 

 
 
The Brown County Commissioners are requesting qualification statements and proposals 
(RFQ/RFP) from qualified professional planning, community development, economic 
development, and/or other qualified consulting firms to perform necessary functions for its FY 
2020 Community Housing Impact & Preservation Program (CHIP).  The Scope of Work includes 
development of a grant application, oversight of environmental review record development, fair 
housing program, and administration and implementation of the CHIP to include residential 
property inspections, lead-based paint risk assessments and clearances, and pest inspections. 
 
Interested parties may request an RFQ packet from the Brown County Board of 
Commissioners. Responses must include one original and two copies and must be 
submitted no later than 4:00 p.m., March 20th, 2020 to:  
 

The Brown County Board of Commissioners 
800 Mt. Orab Pike, Georgetown, Ohio 45121 

    (937) 378-3956 
    Attn: Kelly Cole 

 


